Please see the copy/paste of the email | just received from Erik from Rasmussen's below.

Erik Hauptman
to me

Hi Denny — I'm not sure if | ever got a signed copy. Please see attached email you sent, | think
you were out of town and didn’t have access to a computer.

Thanks,

On Wed, May 22, 2024 at 9:48 AM Denny Olhausen <dolhausen@alta-aurelia.k12.ia.us> wrote:
| just realized the signed invoice | just sent to you was from the work done on the boiler in February.
| have not found a signed copy from the work done in January so have now contacted Rasmussens
to see if they have a signed copy of that invoice for the January work. | will keep you updated as the
person | spoke with at Rasmussens didn't think there was a signed copy (and | don't believe there
was either), but was going to look once they got back to the office.

On Wed, May 22, 2024 at 9:27 AM Denny Olhausen <dolhausen@alta-aurelia.k12.ia.us> wrote:
Attached is the signed copy

On Tue, May 21, 2024 at 4:27 PM Alta-Aurelia Citizens For Progress <Alta-
AureliaCitizensForProgress@proton.me> wrote:
Superintendent Olhausen,

Was the proposal from Rasmussen ever signed? If so, could you send that over as well?

Thank you,
AACFP

Sent with Proton Mail secure email.

On Tuesday, May 21st, 2024 at 3:25 PM, Denny Olhausen <dolhausen@alta-aurelia.k12.ia.us>

wrote:
Thank you for the email with the attached document.

| have attached the requested communication between myself and Rasmussen's for the
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